
    Date:22.05.202

Declaration Regarding Organisation Prosecution 

for HSE Breach or Employee Injury 

          Yodha Manufacturing and Equipments Private 

Limited hereby declare that our organization has not been 

prosecuted for any Health and Safety Executive (HSE) breach or 

injury to an employee during the specified period. 

As an organization committed to the well-being and safety of our 

employees, we adhere to all applicable health and safety regulations, 

including those prescribed by the Health and Safety Executive. We 

prioritize the implementation of comprehensive safety protocols and 

continuously strive to maintain a safe working environment for our 

employees. 

   We are proud to state that our organization has not been subject to any 

prosecutions related to HSE breaches or employee injuries during the specified 

period(From 17.03.2019). We remain fully committed to the health, safety, 

and well-being of our employees and will continue to prioritize these aspects in 

all our operations.       

              G.Archana 

   Authorized Signatory 


